Kids in grades K-5 are invited to
Langham Mennonite Fellowship

GO d’ S GO () d every Tuesday from 3:15-4:00.

We'll be exploring the Story of

Sto ry: A Kids Jesus’ love for us and our world
Club

together!

Details for Parents and Guardians:

1. When does GGS start?
Our first session will be on Tuesday,
October 12. Sessions will run from
3:15-4:00 pm.

2. Where is GGS held? We'll be meeting at
Langham Mennonite Fellowship. The
addressis 110 First Street East-just a
block away from Langham Elementary!

3. Dol need to register my child? We have
a registration/consent form on our
website:
langhammennonitefellowship.org
You can also feel free to stop by the
church to get a form, or fill one out when
your child comes for the first time.

4. What will kids do at GGS? Each session
will include a snack, music and singing, a
story based around a Bible passage, and
then a game, craft or activity. Please note
that masking is required for all
attendees.

5. Can my kids just walk over to GGS after
school? Yes! We do ask that parents
bring their kids the first time, so we can
get them registered and check if parents
are okay with them walking home or if
they plan to pick them up afterward.

6. Other questions? Feel free to call or text
Pastor Emily Summach at 306.280.2547



